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The Students who may face any difficulty in accessing OBE Portal 
December 2020 should address their queries to below mentioned Email 
id:  

obtexaminations2020@bharati.du.ac.in 

 

Note: All concerned and Students shall be required to follow the official 

website of the University of Delhi i.e. www.du.ac.in for notifications/ 

updates related to the OBE examinations.  

 

        Sd/- 
Offtg. Principal 
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